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Key Dates
20 March 2015 
Contract commences

3 May 2015 
Commencement of demolition

mid August 2015 
Commencement of steel frame

June 2016 
Completion of building for graduation

August 2016 
Contract completion
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Since the first edition of the newsletter work has 
been progressing very well on site and we are on 
target to complete the demolition work by Monday 
20 July.

During this period there has been continued 
communication between Childcare Services and the 
various Sports Centre operations.

With the completion of the new access road 
and hoardings we now have  a clearly defined 
segregation between the site and the various 
ongoing services. This is an important milestone for 
us all.

During this period we have developed an excellent 
working relationship with colleagues and services at 
the University and we look forward to maintaining 
this relationship throughout the project. 

We would like to thank all the staff, parents, 
children (at the University and Busy Bees) and the 
general public for their patience and understanding 
whilst the initial works have progressed. 
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Works completed

Demolition to nursery boundary wall

New service road and footpaths completed

Service diversions

Completed solid hoardings to site boundary

Site compound and offices now in place and 
operational



Proposed Zoning Plan

Zone 1

Zone 2

Zone 3

Zone 5a

Zone 4

The Considerate 
Constructor’s Scheme 
have visited the site 
and have issued a 

compliance certificate

Proposed 
zoning plan

Thank you, in advance, for bearing with us and 
should you wish to discuss any of the points, 
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Dean Cobley or Paul Williamson on-site or
Richard Wigginton at the University Estates Office

richard.wigginton@nottingham.ac.uk.

You can visit the University website by following 
the link below for more information on the new 
sports village:
http://www.nottingham.ac.uk/estates/
development/sportscentre.aspx

Meet the site team

Dean Cobley
Contracts Managerr

Colin House
Site Managerr

Austin Cain
Senior Quantity Surveyor

Paul Drury
Project Manager

Paul Williamson
Senior Project Manager

Paul Andrews
Senior Quantity Surveyor

Simon Brown
Senior Planner

Luke Smith
Management Trainee

Contact

Upcoming works

Commence drainage works 

Completion of demolition 

Excavation for ground floor slab 

Foundations to zones 1, 2 & 3

Retaining walls to squash court area 
zone 1 
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